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2000 – 10423 101 St NW,  
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5H 0E8 Canada 

epcor.com 

June 15, 2020 
 
Sent by Electronic Mail and RESS Electronic Filing  
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
RE: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR) 2020 Gas Supply Plan Update for the 

Southern Bruce Franchise Area  

 
In accordance with the requirements under the Framework for the Assessment of Distributor Gas 
Supply Plans, enclosed is EPCOR’s gas supply plan update for the Southern Bruce franchise area 
(Supply Plan).  The Supply Plan is based on a three-year rate period, from June 2020-December 2023.    
 
EPCOR is filing the Supply Plan at this time, as it previously applied for and was granted an extension 
to file the document within 60 days following the release of the Board’s decision in EB-2019-0183.1  
EPCOR has now factored into the Supply Plan the outcome of that decision.  
 
Furthermore, the Supply Plan comments on the utility’s updated customer attachment forecast for the 
Southern Bruce franchise area, including anticipated impacts arising from the Covid-19 emergency 
period.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the writer directly.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Kenneth Poon 
Manager – Energy Supply & Procurement 
EPCOR Ontario Utilities Inc. 
Direct Line:  (647) 730-0018 
Email:  kpoon@epcor.com 

 
 
Enclosure (1) 

                                                
 
 
1 Enbridge’s Owen Sound Reinforcement Project Leave-to-Construct and Rate M17 Application. 


